
 

 

December 3, 2020 

Dear Supporter of America’s Survival, Inc.: 

Because of our growing influence as an alternative source of news and 

information, YouTube has removed our martial law video. We have 

appealed this censorship but are looking for other ways to get our message 

out. In the meantime, we have to mobilize our resources.  

We are totally dependent on donors. Please use the “give” notice at the top 

of our home page www.usasurvival.org and support our educational efforts. 

My response to this censorship in the appeal to Google/YouTube was the 

following: 

• This was an educational video about an ad in a major Washington 

paper on an issue of public interest. There was no harassment or 

cyber bulling of any kind. It was simply an exchange of views. The 

headline concerned the position of the individual interviewed in the 

show. He advocated a popular position. The sponsor of the show is a 

501 c 3 educational organization. The person's positions that were 

controversial were debated and in some cases rejected by the host. 

Under no circumstances would the host sanction or approve 

harassment or cyberbulling. 

This video was one of several we have done and posted for free over the 

last critical weeks in our nation’s history. Now we have been silenced. 

http://www.usasurvival.org/


We have been targeted in the past by such groups as the Southern Poverty 

Law Center and the Council on American-Islamic Relations. Our series of 

videos on election fraud has been “flagged” by YouTube but this is the first 

time they have actually deleted one of them under vague warnings of 

cyberbullying and harassment (see below). It is just another example of the 

Big Tech censorship many, including the president, have experienced. 

Yours Truly, 

 

Cliff Kincaid 

President, America’s Survival, Inc.  

 

 


